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Henry Y. Parish

Director of Marketing

To: Whom it May Concern

Subject: Paula Bishop – Letter of Recommendation

This letter will serve as a personal recommendation for the qualities and qualifications of Paula Bishop based on my working relationship with her at Great Smokies Diagnostic Laboratory.

Paula was an integral part of the GSDL graphic design team whose work was recognized as the most creative and effective in the industry. Specifically, Paula contributed in a variety of ways, including:
· Working with a variety of internal customers to determine project objectives, target audiences, thematic options, and time lines.
· Creating alternative lay out and design approaches for a variety of media executions, including:
· Support materials for customer education

· Sales support brochures

· Advertising materials

· Web site support

· Corporate brochures and mail pieces

· Electronic media creation including promotional CD’s

· Product and pricing catalogues

· Developing new and creative approaches to provide company differentiation
· Creative ideas and execution
· Ability to work independently with minimum management 
· Commitment to representing the organization in as positive light as possible

· Strong team orientation, and ability to gain respect from her peers

· Willingness to do “what it takes” to get a job done on time
Paula was recognized by her peers as possessing unique creative talents, and was often consulted to provide input when a project needed a unique or unusual approach. Her ability to take on the “hard to execute” tasks made her a valued team member. I recommend Paula to anyone interested in a talented and creative design professional.
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